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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

University of Minnesota Extension Pine County County Courthouse, #280
635 Northridge Drive N.W.
Pine City, MN 55063-5987
320-591-1650
800-657-3813
Fax: 320-591-1655
www.extension.umn.edu
mnext-pine(@umn.edu

October 6, 2022

Pine City Chamber of Commerce Member
Pine City, MN 55063

University of Minnesota Extension Pine County Master Gardeners are collaborating with the city of Pine City
on a renovation of the current Rotary Garden on Main Street in Pine City, to be called the Pine City Discovery
Garden. We are writing to request your assistance in funding this project.

The project was initiated by a donation by the family of Cindy Novy, who died of Covid in December 2020.
Cindy was a master gardener and a long-time resident and business owner of Flower Box in Pine City.

Our priorities for the new garden are to beautify Pine City, honor Cindy’s memory, and to create a beautiful,
peaceful destination that also provides educational opportunities to support the mission of Pine County
Master Gardeners. All plants in the garden will have an educational purpose, and we plan to hold classes in
the garden as well.

Our plans include a pavilion to serve as a focal point and facilitate educational classes, paths, benches, a
picnic table, solar lights, a pollinator garden, and plants that provide year-round bloom and interest.

We ask that you contribute what you wish, and hope you can be generous and help us create a beautiful
space for the community and persons to enjoy! Gifts of $100, $500, $1,000, more or less are welcome! We
will have a sign acknowledging major contributors. Donations can be sent to the Extension office at the
address above, with checks made out to Pine County Master Gardeners.

Pine County Master Gardeners donated 2,581 volunteer hours to Pine County in 2021. Our primary initiatives
are our annual Horticulture Day, Pine County Fair Booth, Pine City Farmers’ Market Ask a Master Gardener
table, Junior Master Gardener program, Pine City Community Garden, and the education classes we offer
throughout the year in Pine County communities.

Thank you so much for your consideration. Please call or e-mail with any questions.

Terry Salmela Cheryl McHugh, Kim Metz

UMN Extension Pine County Discovery Garden Project Committee
Master Gardener Program Coordinator

salme002@umn.edu kim.metz24@gmail.com

612-390-3149



